
         

 

 

 January 17, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Prospective Judge, 

 

I hope this year finds you in good health and good spirits anticipating the upcoming 2024 

Montgomery County Science Fair. 

 

Soon, many talented students of Montgomery County will be presenting the results of their 

hard work at the Montgomery County Research Competition. The competition provides 

gifted young scientists a forum to display their experimental work and receive the recognition 

they deserve. As a judge you enable us to select the best projects for further competitions. 

The students will be preparing their poster boards as they have done in the past, and you will 

have the opportunity to interview them as well. This year, the MCSRC will return to 

Germantown Academy in Fort Washington, PA.  
 

If you are able to serve as a judge for this year’s competition or know of someone else, please 

use our online registration process. You will find the registration form at: 

https://mcsrc.stemwizard.com Note: There is no team category this year. Teams will 

still compete, but they will do so in the regular STEM categories. 
 

 Date: Thursday March 19, 2024 

 Place: Germantown Academy (Fieldhouse) 

            Times: 

 Division A-D (high school)    Division E (middle school) 

 7:30 - 8:45 AM Project Preview   12 – 1:15  Project Preview 

 8:45 AM Judges Meeting    1: 15 PM Judges Meeting 

 9 – 12:00 Judging     1:30 – 4:30 PM Judging 

 

As you can see there are two sessions, the morning and afternoon. Although it is possible to 

judge only one of these sessions, we encourage you to stay for the day. A continental 

breakfast will be available for all morning judges and lunch will be provided for both 

morning and afternoon judges (11:30 AM – 1:00 PM).  

 

I will make an effort to confirm with each person, your acceptance as a judge.  But if you 

don’t hear from me and IF YOU HAVE REGISTERED, ASSUME I RECEIVED IT. And 

please just show up at the fair! Even if I did not get your registration, WE CAN USE YOU! 

We are always in need of good judges.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Harry Anselmo 

        267-640-6289   

        hanselmo.mcsrc@gmail.com 
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